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This planning application is for the replacement of windows to both the front and rear of the flats across the three blocks – A, B and C. 

The front elevation windows and doors are to be replacement to match the existing Crittall windows which are in poor repair. 

This complete application for the 3 blocks is in support of two recent individual flat applications which have had windows replaced in a similar fashion to two out of the total 24 No. flats:

1. Flat 24 – Application No. 2014/6884/P – Permission granted for similar works 
2. Flat 13 – Application No. 2015/5396/P - Permission ranted for replacing all existing steel windows to back to Crittall and replacement of timber doors – all to matching sizes and profiles. 
The window replacement works will run in tandem with general external enhancement and repair works including render repairs and decoration and also roof covering replacement.

The final decision to replace the windows to the flats by the individual residents is to be determined so extent of the replacement cannot be confirmed at this time but assume this will not prejudice decision based on separate permissions to Flat 13 and 24 above. 

This replacement work is expected to improve the status of the EPC improving at least 1 No. band. 
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